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Maybury Primary School

Maybury Road

Hull

HU9 3LD

T: 01482 701387

F: 01482 715544

E: admin@maybury.hull.sch.uk
4th December 2020
Dear Parents and Carers
Christmas is coming!  Over the next few weeks we will be carrying out different Christmas activities with the children.  We know that things will be very different this year and we are sorry that we are not able to have you all in school to share them with us. However, we will be sharing the children’s activities with you on Facebook, Twitter and the YouTube channel.

Christmas Nativity

We are going to film the Christmas Nativity on Tuesday 8th December. We know that you have been sent a slip with a request for a costume. We ask that any part of a costume that can be easily worn is worn to school on Tuesday. For example, black trousers/leggings, white tops, black t-shirts etc. Anything that is more complicated can be brought in a named plastic bag for your child to change into.  We also have plenty of accessories and costumes in school that we can safely allocate, so please do not worry if you do not have a costume as we appreciate how difficult things are at the moment. 
We will let you know the release date for the nativity performance!

Christmas Dinner
We are going ahead with our annual Christmas dinner.  Sadly, this year, this will just be for the children as we will not be able to invite our families in to school to share this with us.  This will take place on Tuesday 15th December. We are asking that you let us know in advance if your child would like to stay for Christmas dinner, so that we can be sure to order in enough food.  Please complete the slip below.  If your child pays for dinner, Christmas dinner is the same price as a school dinner at £1.50. Children who are eligible for free school meals and all children in F2, Year 1 and Year 2 will not need to pay for this meal.

Please complete the slip and return to school by Friday 11th December if your child would like to stay for this meal. 
Yours sincerely
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Alison Grantham

Christmas Dinner Tuesday 15th December
Name:______________________________________

Class:____________

I would like my child to stay for Christmas dinner.  

Signed_______________________________________________________________
